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          Friday 15th March, 2024 
 
Dear families of Year 5 children, 
 
Please find a letter below from one of our Year 5 students who is organising a fundraiser as their 
Genius Hour Project for Term 4. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Jobber 
Class Teacher 
 __________________________________________________________________________             
                 
Dear families, 
                                                                                                      
My name is Sophie and I am writing to you today to inform you that there will be a pyjama day for 
Year 5. I am doing this to raise funds for Cancer Research. Over the past 120 years, they brought 
together local universities and hospitals to help them learn more about cancer and to develop cancer 
treatment. The work they are doing to help people who have cancer is amazing and that is why I have 
chosen to support Cancer Research.   
 
The date for this pyjama fundraiser will be on Tuesday the 26th of March and a donation of £1 will 
be required to participate. Your child will not need to participate if they don’t want to come to school in 
their PJ's. Please bring money in cash and give it to your class teacher. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to ask Mr Jobber. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sophie  
 


